
   
 

         

Tel:     01236 794890 
Fax:          0141 779 4406 
E-Mail:    enquiries@chrystonhigh.n-lanark.sch.uk 
 
Date:  Thursday, 8th December 2016 
 
Head Teacher: Mr J Mitchell 

Learning & Leisure Services 
         Chryston High School 
         Lindsaybeg Road 
         Chryston    
         Glasgow G69 9DL 
 

Christmas Events in Chryston High 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

As I experience my first December in Chryston High School, I have become increasingly aware of the very large 
number of events taking place in the run up to Christmas. I thought it might prove worthwhile to list them all below 
as a reminder – they are also indicated on the Parent Calendar, available from our school website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 8th December School Pantomime 
(‘Christmas Allsorts’) 

7pm start  

(Doors open at 6.30pm) 

Saturday 10th December CHS Christmas Fayre 11am – 2pm 

Monday 12th December S1 Christmas Party 7pm – 10pm 

Tuesday 13th December CHS Christmas Concert 7pm 

(Doors open at 6.30pm) 

Wednesday 14th December Senior Christmas Dance 7pm – 10.30pm 

Wednesday 21st December Christmas Jumper Day 

(Profits to St. Andrew’s 
Hospice, £1 to participate.  

Christmas jumpers can 
replace school blazers on 

this day for charity) 

Normal school day (8.55am 
– 2.55pm) 

Thursday 22nd December S1 Christmas Inter-house 
Quiz 

Period 6 & 7 

(Led entirely by our School 
Captains) 

Thursday 22nd December CHS Christmas Service 9.30am – 10.30am 

Friday 23rd December Term Ends School closes at 2.30pm  

Re-opens Monday 9th 
January 2017, 8.55am) 
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I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the pupils, staff and parents involved in organising or participating in 
the above events.  Christmas is a busy time for everyone and I am particularly thankful to such a dedicated staff who 
make the time to ensure that Christmas is a special time for all of our school community.  I would also like to thank 
parents and carers for their continued tremendous support.  Finally, I wish all associated with Chryston High School a 
very happy, peaceful Christmas and an enjoyable and prosperous New Year. 

 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
J Mitchell 
Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


